
 
 

 
 

Qwest 
1600 7th Avenue, Room 3206 
Seattle, Washington  98191 
Phone: (206) 345-1574 
Facsimile (206) 343-4040 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
Associate General Counsel 
Regulatory Law Department 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2007 
 
 

Via E-mail and Messenger 
 
 
Ms. Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
 Re: Docket No. UT-061625 – Petition for Approval of AFOR 
  Qwest’s Reply to Comments  
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Enclosed are the original and 15 copies of Qwest Corporation’s Motion for Leave to File a 
Reply to Comments Regarding Carrier to Carrier Service Quality and Qwest’s Reply to the 
Comments of the Joint CLECs and Commission Staff Regarding Carrier to Carrier Service 
Quality.  The electronic copy is being provided by e-mail.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa A. Anderl 
 
LAA/llw 
Enclosures 
cc: All parties of record (via e-mail and U.S. Mail) 
 
 


